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CONFIRMATION 

I had several goals in mind during my six weeks on Okaloosa Island.  I 

wanted to experience what it was like to “live” there.  I wanted to check out 

the local churches.  I wanted to spend some much-needed time alone after a 

huge amount of transition over the past two years. 

You might remember last month’s mention of the text message from the 

owner of my rented condo.  She expressed interest in the Blessing and said 

that she would like to help.  I asked for your prayers.  I prayed for about two 

weeks before contacting her. 

My text message asked if we could meet so I could share more details about 

the Blessing.  I also really wanted her insights into some questions about 

living in Florida.  Her response was confirmation that God was answering 

our prayers. 

“I would love to meet you!  I was just hoping and praying you would call and 

ask for info/help in making or starting your ministry!”  We made plans to 

meet for dinner three days later. 

After several hours together, I left amazed at the way that God is working.  

Long story short, they (the owner and her husband) are praying about selling 

the condo and purchasing a house.  They would look for a place with my 

exact criteria in the specific area that I want.  They would then rent the home 

to me. 

Her text to me the next day was an added encouragement.  “I walked away 

thinking of something I had prayed about lately of how to be a Blessing in the 

area of our area! Which (her husband’s name) did not know about.  I believe 

this is an open door.  I was super excited and encouraged of doing work for 

the Lord.  So we will continue to pray about this and see what steps He has 

ordered!”  

The same day that I received her text, I met with a local pastor and his wife.  

Over French pastries, I shared about the Blessing and my meeting with this 

couple the night before.  Their response was “Your story blessed us and 

encouraged our faith.  Please stay in touch.”.  The pastor also offered to put 

me on the schedule to share with the local pastoral association.  He believes 

that they would be interested in financially helping with the Blessing. 

 

 

 

THANK YOU!!! 

Thank you so much for all 

your prayers.  God answered 

above and beyond what I 

could even ask or think.  I am 

extremely blessed with an 

incredible group of partners 

in ministry.  Please pray with 

me for the additional partners 

needed to complete my team.  

I am praying about having 

everything in place to move to 

Okaloosa Island in JUNE.  

This is a BIG GOD ASK but 

He has confirmed that 

NOTHING IS IMPOSSIBLE 

with Him!!   
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